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NASA Ames Contractor Council
Meeting Minutes

July 11, 2018
Building N200, Jack Boyd Committee Room
	Position
	Name
	Organization
	M/S
	Phone

	NASA Representative
	Deb Feng
	ARC
	200-9
	4-0256

	President
	Sandra Rasmussen
	Critical Realm Corp.
	San Jose
	408-270-2188

	Vice President
	Kimberly Salazar
	SGT
	269-3
	4-5353

	Treasurer
	Mike Weiss
	Jacobs Technology
	227-4
	4-3434

	Secretary
	Mark Rowland
	Flight Research Assoc.
	NRP-19
	650-766-3306


Call to Order

Introductions

· Each attendee introduced themselves and their employer and contract information.

· June 6th  Minutes were reviewed and approved

Companies Introductions
Business Items
ACC President’s Report – Sandra Rasmussen - absent
ACC Vice President’s Report – Kimberly Salazar 
ACC Treasurer’s Report - Mike Weiss- absent

ACC Secretary’s Report – Mark Rowland – called in
Committee Reports
Small Business –Saba Hussain

Ames Calendar – Faten Mansour

Continues to collect photos for the calendar for the anniversary
Marketing Communications – Renee Mitchell

Public Policy – Sara Jain
Safety Outreach - Mike Weiss / Linda McCahon

Golf Tournament – Sara Jain/Gailynne Bouret
Contractor Awards – Daniel Likins
Imagination Foundation – David Cornelius
Thank you very much for coming to the ACC today to brief us on the Ames ECN and the specifics of your request for the two grants.
ACC is happy to announce that we approved your application for $2000 to support the Ames Early Career Network Colloquium Speaker Series.  We felt that it was a great way to promote community building and activities here at Ames that impact everyone from interns through “Advanced Career” members.  
Unfortunately, your request for an additional $2000 to support the ECN Summer Games was not approved.  ACC felt that it had less focus on impacting the local Ames community.  In an attempt to provide some constructive feedback, ACC member comments on the grant application included:

· ECN members should consider approaching their respective companies directly for financial assistance

· For both grants, more specific detail in the written proposal regarding what the money would be spent on would help.

The ACC requests that you provide a short “success story” summary of the Series and intern end of summer event later in the year (let’s say December) that includes a few pictures and some information regarding how the supported events went (with final schedule for speaker series). Format is your preference – could be a document or short PowerPoint presentation.  Material should be suitable for posting to our blog, if we choose.

You can contact the ACC Treasurer, Mike Weiss (cc above) to arrange payment.  Again, thank you and congratulations.

New Business
Adjourning the Meeting

· Sandra Rasmussen adjourned the meeting at _____________________.
· Next Scheduled Meeting
· The next meeting is scheduled for July 11, 2018 in Building N200, Jack Boyd Committee Room am11:00 AM.
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